
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/21/2011 9:11:54 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Golden Gate & Larlcin 

FY I 

From: Dashner, Andrew M 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 9:11 AM 
To: SF_Update 
Subject: Golden Gate & Larkin 

All, 

We have an unconfirmed report of a smoking manhole at Golden Gate & Larkin with SFFD 
standing-by. Restoration personnel are enroute. There are no significant outage reports at 
this time. More to come. 

Andy 

SB GT&S 0225379 
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